
From: Jennifer Ballinger   
Sent: 03 July 2020 16:00 
To: Gemma Magnuson   
Subject: RE: 20/01196/F & 20/01260/LB - The Old Post Office  
 
Dear Gemma  
 
Thank you for consulting the Conservation and Design Team on the above application.  
 
There are no particular objections to the minor alterations to the plans.  A stone sample panel will 
be required for the wall and further details of the proposed vent will need to be provided.  
 
These can be dealt with by condition if necessary.  
 
Jenny Ballinger 
Senior Conservation Officer 
Planning Policy, Conservation and Design 
Cherwell District Council  
 


